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July 15, 2020 

 

Reference:   CP 1584, Request to Cancel Certificate of Authority, Oregon LightNet LLC 

 

Oregon Public Utility Commission, 

 

Oregon LightNet LLC is requesting to withdraw/cancel their Oregon certificates of authority. Oregon 
LightNet LLC has ceased providing telecommunications services in the State of Oregon and additionally 
dissolved the business effective June 9th, 2020. 

 

Thank you for considering this request. 

 

John Disrude 

 

 

 

Chief Operating Officer 

Oregon LightNet LLC 


